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10-Feb-2015 

 

To All Value Customers/Business Associates 

 

Re: Company Closure During 2015 Chinese New Year 

In junction with the year 2015 Chinese New Year holiday and JPJ impose road ban on 17-

18/Feb and 21-22/Feb, our transport service will cease accordingly.  However Hua Xin 

Transport Office will close from 19/Feb to 22/Feb.  Please kindly call us if you have any 

urgent needs on transport services. 

We will resume work under full operation on 23/Feb (Monday). 

Last but not least, we would like to take this opportunity wishing you and your family a 

Happy Chinese New Year and Gong Xi Fa Cai. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

The Management & Staffs 

Hua Xin Transport 

 

 


